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May 28, 2021 
 
 
 
Cobey Creek, Phase 1, Lots 1-7 and 13-29- No MBOE Requirement 
 
Gene Williams, PE 
Senior Staff Engineer  
City of Lee’s Summit  
 
 
Based on our analysis for the 100 year HGL in the storm system that might affect Lots 1-7 and 
13-29, we found that the level stays below the minimum 6 “ below the field inlet throat open-
ings and therefore requires no establishment of the MBOE for the houses to be built on said 
lots per the storm system. 
 
Regards, 
 
 
 
 
Kevin Sterrett, PE,PLS 
Project Engineer 
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